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This will very much hinder people in non-urban areas where we depend so much on 

diesel fed equipment. It will also hurt those who are in the transportation business 

because the majority of transportation vehicles are diesel. This is a feel-good bill to 

punish hard working class Oregonians and make urbanites feel like they’re making 

an impact on the environment. In reality, it does nothing to change the environment 

other than piss off the hard working individuals who do so in order to make the world 

go ‘round.  


